
Board of Aldermen 
2014-2015 City of Newton 

 

To:  Board of Aldermen  

 

From:  Linda Finucane 

 

Date:  October 2, 2015 

 

Re:  Site Visit 

  Austin Street Special Permit Petition #119-15 

 

 After a number of emails concerning the date, the visit is still scheduled for next 

Wednesday, October 7 at 8:00 a.m., weather permitting.  However, if necessary a later date can 

be arranged.  Please note that the petitioner will mark off the building and plaza.  Please meet at 

the corner of the lot near Starbucks.     

 

 All interested parties are invited. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy via email:  Attorney Alan Schlesinger 

   Alexandra Ananth (Chief Planner for Current Planning) 

   Ouida Young (Associate City Solicitor) 

   Robert Waddick (Assistant City Solicitor) 

  

 


